
Dear ________,


I have been given the opportunity to participate in the Mexico Impact Trip with the Youth Farm 
Bible Camp in March/April of next year. The trip is 10 days long and we will be driving through 
the Canada and the USA over 3 days to get to Tijuana, Mexico. 


In Mexico we will be visiting a Mexican church on Easter Sunday and then on the Monday we 
will begin building a house which we will donate to a family. We will build the house from the 
ground up, pouring the foundation ourselves and constructing everything without the use of 
power tools. Amor Ministries helps to find the families that need the houses the most and they 
help us by getting all the building materials to the site. 


We have 3 full days and maybe a 4th if needed to complete the house build. Often the family 
and the kids especially will help us with the build. A typical Amor Ministries home is an 11' x 
22', two room home. It includes a slab floor and stucco finished exterior. Doors and windows 
are provided for each house. An Amor house is a simple design, built according to the 
standards of the community we will be building it in. These houses often are more than just a 
home. They help the families worry less about being safe and healthy and it can help families 
stay together by reducing the stress of trying to make enough money to survive. 


Please would you consider supporting me and my fundraising drive for this trip. I need to raise 
$1425 for the trip. This will include my travel, accommodations and my portion of the cost of 
the building materials for the home.


You can find out more information and even see a video of the house being built from a 
pervious trip at yfbcmexico.com. 


Please consider supporting me for this trip financially and also with your prayers. 


Cheques can be made out to: Youth Farm Bible Camp, Box 636, Rosthern, SK, S0K 3R0 with a 
designation to ________, Mexico trip in the memo.


You can also donate online at yfbc.ca, there is a donate now button on the top of the page.


E-transfers can be sent to info@yfbc.ca. Please mention it is for __________, Mexico Trip and 
include your mailing address in the note for your tax receipt.


Thank you so much for your support.


____________
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